Public comment sought
‘on new amendments

The public will have until
May 31, 1980, to comment on a
draft environmental assessment
by the Interior Department’s
US. Fish and Wildlife Service
on proposed amendments to the
migratory  bird treaties with
Canada, Mexico, and Japan.

The assessment, which was
published on March 31, de-
scribes the environmental effects
of amending the treaties to allow
spring and summer subsistence
hunting of migratory birds in

Alaska and Canada, and other
alternatives for managing sub-
sistence hunting. .

The original deadline for re-
ceipt of public comments was
May 12, 1980. The deadline is
being extended to allow more
time for review and comment
by rural Alaskans.

Comments should be address-
ed to: . Alaska Area Director,
US. Fish and Wildlife Service,
1011  East Tudor ‘Road,
Anchorage, Alaska 99503.



